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June 30, 2022 

CCAC Colleagues, 

Over the past few weeks, the Allegheny County Health Department has reported a steady decrease 

in new COVID cases in the region, with hospitalizations also continuing to decline. As a result, 

Allegheny County's COVID-19 community level is now categorized as low. In light of these 

changes, CCAC is updating its masking protocol Effective Friday, July 1, all CCAC employees, 

students, contractors, vendors and visitors will not be required to wear a mask indoors. As a 

precaution, you are encouraged to wear a mask in places where you will be in close proximity to 

other individuals (i.e., elevators) or any nonprivate (i.e., more than one occupant) room. 

As recent weeks have shown, the challenges we have faced throughout this pandemic have been 

ever-changing and complex. However, I am confident that we will continue to overcome them if we 

follow the CDC's recommended safety protocols. Thank you for your adherence to the college's 

mitigation measures and for all you are doing to help keep CCAC a safe place for our community. 

Best, c ~:s:£? 
Quintin Bullock 

President 
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